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Cormier, Jeffrey

From: Jonathan Harris <jaharrisct@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 4:08 PM

To: Cormier, Jeffrey

Subject: 99 Ash Street - Site Plan Modification Application Submitted June 12, 2018

Jeff- 
 
The applicant formally requests that the Planning and Zoning Commission permit the following 
modifications to the signage on the subject property pursuant to Section 210.2.d of the Zoning 
Regulations: 

• The ground sign shall be allowed to have a height of 22.6 feet and an area of 37.37 square feet; 
and 

• The total number of signs allowed on the subject property shall be three. 

These requested modifications are within the fifty percent (50%) cap provided by Section 210.2.d. 
  
Thank you. 

JonathanJonathanJonathanJonathan 

Jonathan A. Harris 


